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The Permanent Mission of the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia to the United
Nations Office and other International Organizations at Geneva presents its
compliments to the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights, Special
Procedures Branch, and has the honour to refer to the joint urgent appeal from
Special Procedures Ref. UA SAU 13 2018 concerning the cases of Mr. Dawood AL-
MARHOON, Mr. Ali AL-NIMR, Mr. Abdulkarim AL-HAWAJ, Mr. Salman
QUREISH, Mr. Mujtaba AL-SWEIKAT, Mr. Abdullah AL-ZAHER.

In this regard, the Permanent Mission would like to inform the latter that the
Mission has replied to the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights and
to the relevant parties regarding the above-mentioned cases except for Mr. Salman
QUREISH which will be replied in the near future.

The Permanent Mission of the Kingdom of Saudi Arabia to the United Nations
and other International Organizations at Geneva avails itself of this opportunity to
renew to the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights, Special
Procedures Branch the assurances of its highest consideration.
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